
T. 9/4/81 

ACR:mvr 
DJ 144-100-23-1 

Alderman Roman Pucinsld. 
6200 North Milwaukee Avenue 
Chicago, Illinois 60646 

Dear Alderman Pucinak1: 

Enclosed are five (5) copies of the United States' 

Response to your lllOtiona filed on July 27, 1981, in 

United States v. Board of Education of the City of Chicago. 

CC: Recor~,.,­
Ross£ 
Hold 

Sincerely, 

Alexander C. Ross 
Special Counsel for Litigation 

Civil Rights Division 


